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Greetings, Kia ora, Hola, Talofa lava, Namaste, Bula Vinaka, Ola, 

Bonjour, Kumustá, Goeie dag, Chào, Asalam aleykum, Konnichi wa, 

Annyong, Malo e lelei, Guten Tag, Salut, Fakaalofa atu, Sok sabai jie 

te, Grüezi! 

Newsletter Date:  

2nd August 2018   

Dear Bayview Families, 
 

Wow it is week 2 of term 3 already, time flies 
when you are having fun! We have had an 
awesome start to the term. The children are 
happy and healthy and the climate within the 
school is very positive. Thank you to all the 
parents who allowed their children to just ‘be’ 
during the break.  
BUILDING WORK 
Things have progressed quickly over the break 
time to allow us to start our new Year 0 class 
in Habitat 17. On Friday 20th July our 
Kaumatua came and blessed this classroom 
ready for the tamariki. You will see that there 
are still some fences around these new 
classrooms and that is because the base 
boards are still to be installed and some other 
finishing details. 
On Tuesday 30th July our new court area was 
finished i.e. the asphalt was laid. Pro Floors, 
the company completing this work, are now 
working on concrete paths, drainage and fixing 
the broken concrete at the front of the hall. I 
would love to tell you a finishing date for this 
but  it really is weather dependent.  
I would like to thank everyone and in particular 
the kids for your patience and understanding 
around all of this building work. It has been 
quite disruptive and frustrating but the final 
result will be worth it! 
ACCELERATED PROGRESS 
During any school year a child will make on average 
a year’s progress with their learning. Many students 
make accelerated progress by setting goals and 
then really applying themselves with an action plan 
to achieve these goals.  
Achievement can be considered 

accelerated when a student makes 

more than one year’s progress 

over a year on a trajectory that 

will indicate they are achieving 

at or above the expected level at 

the end of year 6 or sooner. 

At the end of term 2 we celebrated all the 
students that made accelerated progress during 
the first 6 months of school. 
The stats look like this: 
Reading – 183 students 
Writing – 105 students 
Mathematics – 70 students 
These children are not necessary the top in 
their class in these learning areas but they are 
the students who have set goals and 
developed an action plan to achieve the goal. 
We are very proud of these children and I know 
they are proud of themselves! Ask your child if 
they were celebrated. 

OUT OF ZONE ENROLMENTS 
We have had lots of queries about the out of 
zone enrolment process. The time line for this 
is dictated by the Ministry of Education. I can 
advise that applications for out of zone 
enrolments for the 2019 academic year will 
open on Monday 17th September. All 
applications must be in by Thursday 18 th 
October. No late applications can be 
considered. The application form will be 
available on our school website from the 17 th 
September. Please let your friends and family 
know these very important dates if they live out 
of zone and are wanting their child to attend 
Bayview School. 
CARPARK AREA 
Many of you will be aware of the brawl that 
occurred in the school/Kindy/Community 
Centre carpark last weekend. Unfortunately 
lots of bottles were broken in this vicinity during 
this disturbance. The people involved in this 
disturbance were not from Bayview so we will 
not let their behaviour define the Bayview 
community. Often we hear about the bad 
things more than we do the good. We all know 
there are so many good things about this 
community and the people in it. This is what 
defines us and this is what we need to 
celebrate!  
Be the change you want to see in the world! 
Thank you to the awesome members of our 
community who got up on Sunday morning and 
cleaned this area up to make it safe for our 
staff and students. You are amazing 
upstanders, you saw something that needed 
doing and you did something about it. Thank 
you for making our community a better and 
safer place. As you know glass is very difficult 
to fully clean up especially on asphalt and 
concrete so we have told our children that they 
MUST wear their shoes at all times when 
walking to and from school and if waiting in the 
fales. 

BEING AN UPSTANDER 
A huge thank you to our wonderful upstanders in 
the community who have been proactive in their 
support of Bayview School. 
This fortnight’s upstanders are all the people 
who cleaned up the carpark after the brawl. I 
don’t have specific names but you know who you 
are! We appreciate you. 
Not all heroes wear capes! 
 

Nga mihi nui 

Di 
 

 
TEACHERS STRIKE ACTION 

On Wednesday 15th August all Primary 
and Intermediate teachers are 
scheduled to go on strike. The Bayview 
School Board of Trustees have made 
the decision to close the school during 
this strike. The Board felt that for health 
and safety reasons i.e. lack of 
supervision, closing the school was the 
only option.  
Please know that our teachers take this 
kind of action very seriously as it is not 
something we like to do, but it is time to 
stand up for education! Support 
services and financial support has been 
dwindling over the past 10 years with 
little or no investment into the education 
sector. It has become increasingly more 
difficult to get support for students with 
learning needs, we have to jump 
through hoops to get new classrooms, 
there is a chronic shortage of teachers. 
Please know it is not just about the 
money. Your kids deserve a quality 
education system with the right supports 
in place. It is time to fight for one! 

Dates for diaries 
Rippa Rugby 
Tournament 

2/8 

Pizza Lunch day 8/8 

Reports sent home 10/8 

Feedback to Parents 
meetings 3.15-8pm 

14/8 

Y6 @ Glenfield Int all 
day 

14/8 

TEACHERS STRIKE 15/8 

Feedback to Parents 
meetings 3.15-6pm 

16/8 

Kids art work orders 
due back 

17/8 

Rippa Rugby 
Tournament 

22/8 

BOT mtg 6pm 23/8 

Science in a Van 28/8 
Young Leaders day @ 
Kristen 

29/8 

Daffodil Day 31/8 

Y6 @ Wairau Int 
Production 1pm 

4/9 

Rippa Rugby 
Tournament 

6/9 

Community Disco 14/9 

BOT Mtg 6pm 20/9 

End of term 3 2pm 28/9 
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School Notices 

Welcome to our new pupils: 
 

 
 

Ava-Rose Todd, Marcus Wong, 
Jasmine Sweetlove, Jackie 

Matoka 
 

We know you will all enjoy your time 
at Bayview School! 

    

Pizza Lunch Order Day 

Wednesday 8th August 

 
Orders close Friday 3rd August 

@ 3pm. 

  

 
 

Looking for Childcare? I have 

limited spaces available in 

Bayview. 

Home Grown Kids get to do 

everything that tamariki 

should do: climbing, baking, 

painting and building; 

laughing, dancing, singing 

and playing. 

Your child will get to form a 

special bond with just one 

caregiver who really gets to 

know your child’s needs. It 

really is the next best thing to 

your children being at home 

with you! 
Visit Sophie's profile 

@ www.homegrownkids.co.nz or 

more info.   

Assemblies 
We hold our school assemblies every 

Community News 
Friday from 9 a.m., and you are 
welcome to come and celebrate our 
successes and enjoy items put on by 
learning groups.   The timetable is: 
 
3rd August               Harakeke 
10th August             Pikorua 
17th August             Kauanuanu 
24th August             Harakeke 
 
Classrooms are in the following 
Professional Learning Groups: 
Pikorua  Habitats  4,5,13,15 
Kauanuanu Habitats  16,12,2,14 
Harakeke Habitats  6,8,9,1,17 

 

GingerNut Photography 

 

Family, engagement, new-born, birthday parties and 
portrait sessions available. 
Contact Victoria - gingernutphotog@outlook.com or 
TXT 0225062526 for enquires/bookings.  
Check out my work @gingernutphotog on Facebook!  

 

Travelwise  
 
 

As part of our Travelwise 
programme, we want to remind all 
parents to take care when driving 
around our school, and to pass this 
message on to friends and family.   
Please stick to the speed limit when 
driving past our school.   We can all 
play our part in keeping our children 
safe as they travel to and from 
school. 

School News 

  

 

Our Kids are currently doing their Art work for these awesome products 
to purchase: 
 
Calendars - $17 
Diaries - $18 
Cards pack of 8 - $15 
Mouse Pad - $16 
Sketch Pad - $15 
 
Orders close 17th August @ 3pm 

http://www.homegrownkids.co.nz/
mailto:gingernutphotog@outlook.com


                    


